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YEAR 1 & 2 DANCE EVENT AT QECC- MONDAY 10TH MARCH 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents / Carers of $SchoolMember$

Re: Year 1 & 2 Dance Event at QE - Monday 10th March 2025

We have been invited to a dance event at the Western Road Campus of Queen Elizabeth Academy (QE) in Crediton as part of the sports package we but into.
This event will be taking place on Monday 10th March 2025. It is part of our PE curriculum and participation is mandatory. However, we do need your
consent for your child to be taken offsite.

The children will leave and return to school within the school day. All children will need appropriate footwear (trainers) water bottle, home packed lunch or if
you would prefer a school packed lunch please state this in the comments section, PE kit and coat.

Please give your consent via the gateway by Monday 3rd March 2025. Any children without consent will be asked to spend the day in another classroom at
school.

Kind regards,

Mr Walter
PE Co-ordinator
The Woodland Federation

Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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